
FOI209 Response  

 

Request  

To Whom It May Concern,  

I apologise if I have reached out to the wrong email address, but I am after some contact 

information that does not seem readily available online. Could you please supply me with the 

following information for the head of department and lead nurses for the Critical Care Unit/s within 

your trust? I understand this unit may be divided into multiple wards and should this be the case, 

could the information for each ward please be provided? 

Name 

Position/Role 

Extension 

E-mail address 

 

Response  

Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health Foundation Trust do not have Critical Care Units however, 

the Trust does provide Acute Service  in an inpatient setting for individuals who are experiencing an 

acute psychiatric crisis of such severity that it cannot be managed at home with the involvement and 

interventions of staff in the community. 

Please note that the names and contact details of department heads and lead nurses within each 

Acute Service Team cannot be provided as it pertains to personal information and therefore a 

Section 40 exemption has been applied.  

However, the Trust can confirm that the head and lead nurse within each Acute Service Team will 

have the position/role of either Clinical Nurse Manager or Matron.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


